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In a bylined article published by Construction Executive, Micah Dickie discusses what construction

employers need to know about the rollout of the COVID-19 vaccine. He talks about when vaccines are

expected to become available to construction employees and explains that there are situations

where employers are permitted to require their workers to be vaccinated. Micah then discusses

some of the accommodation considerations that employers must consider when dealing with

workers who cannot be vaccinated due to a disability.

To read the article visit Construction Executive.
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